
Family Support  

St Margaret’s Academy 

 

Hi, I am Andrea Lewis a member of staff at the school, and my job is to offer support for children and 

families. 

Many of you will have spoken to me, and lots have already received support. 

For those who have yet to meet me, you may be wondering what we mean by support.  For some 

parents, it can be sharing a worry, while others may like some help with morning or bedtime 

routine; it might be that you are worried about something and don’t know who to ask for help. 

I am at St Margaret’s every Monday and Tuesday from 9am until 3pm, if you would like to have a 

chat. 

 Also I can come and see you at home if that is a better choice for you. 

I have been told by parents that sometimes it’s difficult to ask for help or advice, and that they feel 

they may be judged.  I want to reassure you, that I will not be judging anyone; if I can help in some 

way I am happy to listen. 

On Tuesday morning, some parents meet for coffee in the woodland Den (the new building in the 

top playground) this is a good opportunity to have a chat and meet other parents, if you have 

younger children you can bring them with you. We have coffee and cake/biscuits. 

You can contact me through the school office -  they will pass a message on. 

Or you can text or call my number -07469925575 

If you are unsure please speak to Mrs Stell or Mrs Pike. 

 

 

 

 


